
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

Students will be dismissed at 11:52 on Tuesday, May 4 for parent-teacher conferences. Conference 

Zoom links will be emailed out on Monday. If you have booked an appointment with your child’s 

teacher, please click on the link sent to you at your scheduled time. 

We are so very happy and grateful for our new GAGA Ball pit; that being said, with all new things come 

new protocols.  It has been a fairly consistent observation that our students are playing in the GAGA Ball 

pit without masks and outside of their cohorts.  In order to align with our District and school wide Covid 

19 policies, we are closing the GAGA Ball pit from 2:30 pm until the end of our recognized supervision 

period – 3:00 pm.  We have informed our students of this new protocol but it would be much 

appreciated if you reviewed this with them.  On that note, we seem to have many students still on 

campus past the 3 pm time.  We again respectfully ask that you arrange to pick up your student/s 

immediately after dismissal. 

Looking Ahead: 

 May 4 

o Early Dismissal – 11:52 am - Parent/Teacher or Student Led Conferences  

o PAC Meeting 7pm 

 May 9 

o Mother’s Day 

 May 10 

o Class Photos 

 May 19 

o District ‘Get Growing’ seed distribution at Quadra 

o 2:30-5:00 pm 

 May 21 

o ProD – No School for Students 

 May 24 

o Victoria Day –No School 

 



 
From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 
Please join us at the next PAC meeting, as we plan out the remaining activities for the school year. Note 

that PAC elections and budget planning will take place in late September. 

Tuesday, May 4th @ 7pm 

https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/62911987301?pwd=T3AzUXJDbXphRHg0d1g3Y2xGTTIxdz09 

Meeting ID: 629 1198 7301 

https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/62911987301?pwd=T3AzUXJDbXphRHg0d1g3Y2xGTTIxdz09


Passcode: Z&19pZH8 

One tap mobile 

+16473752971,,62911987301#,,,,,,0#,,34951415# Canada 

+17789072071,,62911987301#,,,,,,0#,,34951415# Canada 

From Our School District: 
 

  
Grade 6 Student Class Placement for 2021-2022 

  
It is difficult to know exactly what school will ”look” like in the fall.  Never the 
less, the Lansdowne Middle School staff will soon be working on tentative 
placements of students for next year.  If you have any information you would 
like to share or requests you would like to make regarding the placement of 
your son or daughter, please submit this in writing to Mr. Powell –  

spowell@sd61.bc.ca – by May 14, 2021.  We will attempt to incorporate your suggestions into 
our plans.  Please note that all of our grade 6 students will attend school at our Lansdowne 
South Campus.  
Your letter or email should outline educational reasons, individual needs, and social 
connections.  There will be situations where it will not be possible to accommodate all requests 
because of the many factors involved in trying to build the best possible educational experience 
for all students.  Among the factors we consider are: peer relationships; the child’s social, 
emotional, physical, and intellectual needs; providing enriched opportunities and support; 
balancing numbers of students between classes; and trying to create the most advantageous 
overall educational setting possible for all students.  We try to accommodate all 
requests received by May 14th.  It is much more difficult to accommodate any 
requests received once the class-building process has begun.  We will begin 
class building in May, but all lists will be considered temporary until later in 
September when we can confirm numbers and staffing. 

 

mailto:spowell@sd61.bc.ca


 
 

 
Have a Wonderful, Safe Weekend, 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 


